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March 2024 Billing Newsletter

The Rolling Hills-Glencairn community main water lines will be flushed soon. Here are the key details:
· Notification: Signs will be placed at community entrances and you’ll receive a notification via “Robo-call or Robo-text” if your contact information is on file in the office.
· Flush Schedule: The flush will occur on a Tuesday, Thursday, and optionally Friday if necessary. Flushing begins at 8am and continues until 5pm.
· Procedure: The process involves strategically closing and opening main water valves throughout the community to run water through all the main lines and fire hydrants clearing out sediment buildup.
· Important Note: Do not use any water during the flushing. Although sporadic water supply may occur, using it will delay overall restoration and may cause water to flow in the wrong direction.
· Post-Flush: After completion, turn on an outside hose bib until the water runs clear (approx.  10-15 minutes). 
· [image: https://sp.yimg.com/ib/th?id=HN.608004190869258726&pid=15.1]Completion Indicators: You will know when flush is completed when signs are removed from community entrances. Streets that were flushed will be updated on the community website by 5pm each flush day.
Hiring part-time lifeguards and a pool operations manager for the Memorial Day Weekend and the 2024 summer season. Applicants must have a current lifeguard certificate or be able to be certified, be at least 15 years old, be reliable and responsible. Please call the office at 360-678-7446 for more information. 

[image: See the source image] Beach parking lot gate  is scheduled for reinstallion soon.  If you’ve submitted your keycard application, keycards and parking passes will be mailed out shortly. For those who already possess a keycard, it will function as it did before. If you have misplaced your application, see our website rollinghillsglencairn.com to print a new one. 

[image: Image result for Running Dog Clip Art Free]Loose dogs in the neighborhood can be a nuisance and a danger to themselves and others.  Be a responsible pet owner by ensuring your yard has a sturdy and tall fence and always supervise your dog(s) when they’re outdoors. Call the non-emergency Sheriff’s line at 1-360-679-9567 to report any loose dogs if owner cannot be found.
[image: Image result for rooster crowing clip art]
Attention, residents of Rolling Hills-Glencairn,  roosters are not allowed in our community! Their crowing is a   nuisance to neighbors. If your flock includes any roosters, please find them a new home as soon as possible. 

[image: Image result for  no street parking clip art]Our streets are narrow 2-way roads; unless you are completely off the paved road you are obstructing traffic.  On occasion you may need to use the road but please limit it to a few hours and take into consideration visibility and safety.  Please do not park on the roadside overnight for the safety of your vehicle and others.

[image: ]When renting the clubhouse, DO NOT MOVE the bike rack to park closer to the doors.  It is there to protect our septic tanks.  The next Board of Trustees meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, March 12, 2024 at 7pm at the clubhouse. All community members are invited and encouraged to attend. 
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